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Re: The reintroduction of tolls on the M4 I wish to register my rejection of the reintroduction of 
tolls on the M4 later this year. The motorists of western Sydney already pay a substantial cost in 
terms of driving distance to many places of work, and to reimpose the toll - while at the same time 
not providing a viable toll-free alternative is further penalising many people who are already 
amongst Sydney's lower income earners. Yes, we need appropriate road infrastructure in the west, 
but that should be paid for from taxes already collected. 


